
BIRTHDAY: 18 Oct; Jan Wild,  
22 Oct; Elaine Matthews. 

 

ANNIVERSARY: None. 
 

 
Tonight: ‘ULLADULLA CREATIVE FINISHES’  7 – 233 Princes Hwy, Ulladulla 

WORKPLACE VISIT, John Corrin and Leonie Smith 
$20 per head, BYOG 

Future Programs:  

 

24 Oct: JEREMY SCOTT  
52,000kms Bike Ride from London to NZ 
PARTNERS AND FRIENDS’ NIGHT 
$25 per head, of which $5 goes to the Heart 
Foundation.  
Meeting starts at 6pm. Meal served at 6:15pm 
Presentation starts at 7pm. 
Meal will be two alternates instead of the usual 7 
choices, this will save time so that all meals come out 
quickly   and we can finish before 7pm. 
 

31 Oct: THOSE MARVELLOUS BLOODY HORSES,  
Brian Morrison 
WARDEN HEAD LIGHTHOUSE GROUP; Jenny Martin, TBC 
Introduction: Dick Crouch  
Vote of Thanks: Robin Cantrill 
Five Minuter: Tim Gregory 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH 
 

6 Nov: Calcutta, Golf Club 
 

7 Nov: NO MEETING 
 

8 Nov: Movie, Polio Fundraiser. $20 per head 
Arcadia Cinema, raffle, nibbles, wine 
‘MURDER ON THE ORIENT EXPRESS’ 
6:15pm Nibbles, cinema 1 at 6:45pm 
The ‘Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation’  
will add $2 for every dollar raised on the night. 
 

14 Nov: BUNNINGS’ COMMUNITY WORK;  
Vikki Sansom 
Introduction: Dom Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Peter Culham 
Five Minuter: Stephen Hladio 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 

Meeting Report; 10 October 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guests; Kathy (Friend of Rotary) and Bryan Duffy from 
Rotary Club of Penrith, guest speaker Tony Hardman, Rose Brown, Annie Brown and Jenny Cantrill. 
Rotarian Bryan explained what happens at Penrith Rotary Club activities include BBQs at events, Australia 
day, Assisting with learner drivers with hours, Bunnings BBQs.  
PP John Hozack – asked for more volunteers for filling sandbag for Hisway Earthmoving to assist the 
workers at Mullala. 4pm Thursday at Mullala – Milton Office Wilfords Lane Milton. 
Club service Director Craig Saunders reminded members of work place visit on Tues 17/10 & Jeremy 
Scott on Tues 24/10, numbers to Issa asap Thank you. Both nights are partners’ night. 
PP Rob Powell – Calcutta tickets on sale this week at Rowen’s Arcade and IGA Milton.   Rob has asked 
for assistance looking for sellers from 1pm – 3pm Friday and Saturdays for the next four weeks if you are 
able to assist please let Rob know. 
Raffle winner President Phil Brown - hamper. 
A big thank you to Ali for your assistance in making the Mental Health Hat night enormous success. 
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 OCTOBER IS ROTARY’S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  

24 Oct Tues 
Jeremy Scott; 
Partners and 
Friends’ Night 

28 Oct Sat Stage, APEX 
6 Nov Mon Calcutta 

8 Nov Wed 
6:15pm 

End Polio Fundraiser 
‘Murder on the 
Orient Express’ 

12 Dec Tues Christmas Party 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil 
this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Hat Night Rotarian Ali Tyquin spoke on the serious side of mental illness – there are many types of 
mental illness that effects 1 in 5 Australians.  We are making a difference by having a Hat Day (Night) by 
raising funds and awareness of mental illness. 
Winners of the Hat Night were Best Female Hat was Annie Brown, Best Male hat was Glenn Rowen 
Sexiest hat was Jenny Cantrill and the encouragement award hat prize to John Hozack. 

  
Guest speaker Tony Hardman is a representative on the Shoalhaven Sports Board.  Tony informed 
members that at the last meeting Shoalhaven Sports Board, where Senior Council workers attended the 
meeting they put forwarded a proposal that a fee would be charged on sporting field per head per player 
per season.  The fee proposed would be $30.00 for an adult and $20.00 for children.    
At the current moment the Board is busy contacting all sporting organisations and associations regarding 
proposal of Council in charging sporting organisations and associations the fees. 
Tony asked members to please put your thinking caps on to overcome this proposal of council if you can 
come up with any ideas please let Tony know.   
 

Clive Cross’ operation went well and he will spend a few weeks in recovery, 12 Oct 2017. 
Clive had two bypasses, as per Clive’s daughter Robyn and Catheryn Ambrose. 
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
29 Sept 2017, sand bagging working bee. 
 

 

 


